
CBE and Men’s Club would like to invite the entire congregation to 

the next Minyan & Munch experience on Sunday, October 9th.

The entire congregation is invited and there is no cost to attend this event.  

Questions or Comments?  Please Contact Marc Friedman 

MFriedman.CBE@gmail.com

Minyan starts at 8:30 a.m. Please join us for a complimentary

breakfast, immediately following services. We look forward to seeing

you there!


